
ST  ATE  OF  WISCONSIN  VILLAGE  OF  PEWAUKEE WAUKESHA  COUNTY

RESOLUTION  N0.  2024-11

A Resolution  Recognizing  the  Commitment  and  Service  of

Scott  Gosse  upon  his retirement  from  the

Village  of  Pewaukee

WHEREAS,  Scott  Gosse  began  his employment  with  the Village  of  Pewaukee  on February  09, 2004,

as the Village  Administrator;  and

WHEREAS,  Scott's  dedicated  service  to the Village  of  Pewaukee  residents  has included  countless

hours  attending  Village  meetings,  implementing  policies,  strategic  plans,  comprehensive  land  use plan

updates,  economic  growth  support,  creating  many  Village  budgets,  creating  and maintaining  3 TID  districts,

enforcing  Village  ordinances  and overseeing  Village  operations  for  the past  20 years;  and

WHEREAS,  Scott  has overseen  many  capital  projects  including  the construction  of  a new  Village

Hall  and police  station,  library,  a new  public  works  office  and garage,  the construction  of  new  wells  and

sewage  lift  station,  as well  as the development  of  Laimon  Park  and Koepp  Park;  and

WHEREAS,  Scott  has been  a respected  mentor  of  Village  staff,  encouraging  and supporting  them  to

form  a cohesive  hard  working  team  while  effectively  managing  many  transitions;  and

WHEREAS,  Scott  worked  diligently  with  many  developers  providing  collaboration  to ensure

projects  were  completed  accurately  in  the Village,  and

WHEREAS,  Scott  volunteered  for  many  non-profit  events,  and worked  as a team  with  surrounding

communities  and Village  nonprofits  and charities  earning  their  respect  as he advocated  for  the best  interests  of

the  Village  and its residents;  and

WHEREAS,  Scott  worked  tirelessly  for  this  community  and discharged  his duties  with  diligence,

insight,  creativity,  and integrity,  and showed  patience  and respect  for  all those  he worked  for  and with;  and

NOW,  THEREFORE,  BE  IT  RESOLVED  that  the Village  Board  of  the Village  of  Pewaukee,

Waukesha  County,  Wisconsin,  hereby  extends  their  heartfelt  appreciation  for  the dedication  demonstrated  by

Scott  Gosse  during  his 20+  years  of  employment  with  the Village  of  Pewaukee  and wishes  him  an enjoyable

and well-earned  retirement.

Dated  and approved  this  2nd day of  July  2024.
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e President


